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GCSE Results Day 2023 – Thursday 24th August 

 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
As we near the end of an incredibly successful year and exam season, I wanted to write to you to 
outline how students in Year 11 will receive their results, and the process for any post-results services 
such as reviews of marking. 
 
GCSE Results Day is Thursday 24th August, and St George will be open for students to collect their 
results between 9am-10.30am on this day. If they are available, we highly encourage students to 
come into school to receive their results – it is a really wonderful opportunity to celebrate opening 
their GCSE results with their peers and teachers. If they are not available, and have asked someone to 
collect their results on their behalf, we will need written permission in order to release them; please 
contact me regarding this. If they are not collected by 11am on Thursday 24th August, they will be 
posted to them that day, so should receive them by the end of the following day. 
 
I and other staff will be available on that morning to discuss results with students and advise them of 
any next steps in terms of college requirements or potential reviews of marking.  
I have also attached the procedures for enquiries about results, post-results services, the costs of 
these, and a candidate consent form. In the unlikely event that these services are needed, please read 
this information about what next steps need to be taken. 
 
I hope that you and your Year 11 students have a wonderful, well-earned and restful Summer break, 
and thank you for all of your support over the last year. Should you have any questions or queries 
regarding exams in the interim, please don’t hesitate to contact me via email: jpreston@stgcc.co.uk, 
or Miss Foord afoord@stgcc.co.uk.  
 
Yours, faithfully, 
 
 
 
James Preston 
Assistant Headteacher and Exams Officer 
Amber Foord 
Progress Leader – Year 11 
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